
   

 

SPORIFY Bulletin

Dear $[FNAME|Customer|Guest]$, 

Last week, we contacted you to flag an issue regarding some gaps in our SPOR

data due to an issue with the SPOR API.

We are happy to inform you that this issue has now been resolved and our

automatic daily sync has return to normal. 

We continue to closely monitor the daily sync and we will inform you in case of

any future issues we observe.

Kind regards,

 

The SPORIFY team.

   

   

 

Customer,




